OAGDU meeting minutes from September 13  2020

1. The monthly OAGDU call began at 7:05 PM with the following members present: 
	
Deanna
Debbie
Luann 
Paula
Asia
Brent
Annette
Diane
Renee
Sherie
Katie

2. Minutes: Brent read the minutes from the August conference call. The minutes were also posted to the list serve. A motion was made by Debbie and seconded by Luann to approve the August minutes as read and the motion passed.                  .   

3. Treasurer’s Report: 

A. Marianne was not present, so Deanna gave the treasurer’s report.
B. Our current checking account balance is $1873.73 which includes a recent $40.00 deposit.  The deposit included a donation and Deanna’s baked good sales.  A motion was made by Luann and seconded by Debbie to accept the treasurers report as given and the motion passed.    
 
4.   

5. Committee Reports:

6. Fund Raising.  
A. Luann recommended that we have a candy bar sale at convention and a s a general OGDU fundraiser. Deanna felt that she can sell some of the candy bars at Clovernook and in her neighborhood.  The cost to purchase the candy bars $96.00 for 240 candy bars. The profit would be $144.00. A motion was made by Luann to purchase the candy bars (3) cases and it was seconded by Annette and the motion passed.    

6. Education:
A. Nothing to share from the committee at this time.      
7. Gavel:
		A. Deanna will submit a narrative this year in lieu of a full report. Debbie made a motion to approve the submission of a narrative and it was seconded by Paula and the motion passed.  	   

8.Legislative Committee:
A. Nothing new to report at this time.   

9. New Business:
A.  Fundraising for the virtual state convention was discussed.  Deanna was searching for ideas for our group this fall. 
- A dog gift basket was recommended as well as a Chewy gift card. 
-A variety gift card offering was also suggested.  (Doordash, Uber eats, GrubHub etc)
B.  Deanna proposed that we hold our regular November meeting in lieu of a convention meeting. 
	-Debbie proposed having the author of Thunder Dog speak at our November 8th meeting. 
-Asia asked how we will be able to pay our dues this year as the convention would be virtual. Cash apps, the square and payment by check was discussed. 
-Debbie raised that we need to discussed what our groups donation will be for the NFB of Ohio. 
10.Next Meeting:
	A. Next meeting will be held on October 11 at 7:00PM. 
	**The call concluded at 8:00 PM. 
Meeting Adjourned.

	 





	



